

# Denton C.P. School Newsletter

www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

Better Never Stops





20th April 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the beginning of Term 5; what a wonderful week of sunshine it has been!

#### Letters: Don't Miss These!!!

A letter with key **dates for Terms 5&6** will be sent out today (there will be further dates to follow for trips etc later in the term), along with a letter about **clubs** for the summer terms and a **parent questionnaire**.

### Art Workshop for Parents and Children

There will be another artistic master class, led by So Sussex, in the hall after school on Tuesday. All are welcome; please let the school office know if you wish to attend.

## Wear Blue & White for Brighton & Hove Albion: Friday 27th April

Next Friday 27<sup>th</sup> April, Albion in the Community (registered charity of Brighton and Hove Albion FC) are running a 'wear blue and white day'. Everyone is welcome to come to school that day dressed in blue and white. Please bring in £1 and all proceeds will go to Albion in the Community. Here is a link if you wish to find out more about the charity: <a href="https://www.albioninthecommunity.org.uk/">https://www.albioninthecommunity.org.uk/</a>

### School Counselling Service

Kate, our school counsellor, will hold parent drop in sessions from 9.00 - 10.00am every Friday. Parents can book a session with Kate by texting or phoning her work mobile: 07525 128653. This 1:1 session provides a safe and confidential space for you to talk about any concerns or worries. Kate will continue drop in sessions for children on Thursdays and Fridays. Please encourage your child to use the purple box in the school office if they would like to talk to Kate.

### And finally...

An enormous well done and thank you to Phoebe Gore in Starfish Class; Sheldon Sanchez in Whale Class; Amber, Daisy and Kacie in Whale Class and Mrs Ticehurst, who have all been raising money for young Bradley and his family. Phoebe has chopped eight inches of her golden locks; Sheldon will be losing every one of his locks; Amber, Daisy and Kacie have had everyone guessing the name of a giant Teddy bear (Ralph, apparently) and Mrs Ticehurst completed the Brighton 10K run on Sunday. If you wish to make a donation, please contact the school office who can provide further details of how to do so.

Also, there will be another **cake sale on Friday 27th April** in the Key Stage One playground at the end of the day.

I hope you all enjoy a fantastic term.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher